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December 18, 2017 
 
Dear, 
 
This was a banner year for Global Peace Foundation/USA - there is much 
to report and to be excited about as we head into 2018. Here are a few 
milestones: 

 We convened our 2nd Annual first Amendment 
Forum in Philadelphia, recognizing Constitution 
Day in the U.S. 

 The 7th Annual International Young Leader's 
Assembly was recognized as one of the best yet. 

 The 3rd Annual Billings, Montana Forum was first 
rate and achieved groundbreaking coalition 
support. 

 GPF-USA successfully secured a half million-dollar 
grant for its Urban Peace Building initiative from 
the Department of Homeland Security for the State 
of New Jersey. 

 GPF-USA is proud to have advanced and elevated 
its national partnership base that positions us for 
significant advancement. 

While we are proud of all that we have done and are doing, there is so 
much more to do to advance the cause of "peace building" here in the 
U.S. There are more inspiring programs to host and much needed projects 
to expand upon. There are people to engage, minds to inspire, and 
conversations to spark. We can do it with your support. I hope I can count 
on your generosity today. Your support of the GPF mission and work of 
our chapter can be accomplished by making an end-of-year tax-deductible 
contribution today by clicking here . 
 
In advance, I thank you on behalf of the many we will be able to serve 
because of your giving. Have a wonderful New Year. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Alann J. Inman  
  
  

 


